
David Martin 
Mr. Martin has served as MPC’s Interim Superintendent/President since 
July 2019.  During his tenure as MPC’s CEO, the District has 
accomplished a comprehensive long-range strategic planning cycle, 
completed its full accreditation mid-term report, worked collaboratively 
with both faculty and classified labor partners to achieve multi-year labor 
contracts, and positioned itself to be successful in passing Measure V, a 
$230 million facilities & technology bond, on the upcoming November 
2020 ballot.  Prior to accepting the Interim Superintendent/President 
assignment, Mr. Martin served MPC as the Vice President of 
Administrative Services since January 2018.  

Before joining Monterey Peninsula College, Mr. Martin served as the 
Chief Financial Officer and subsequently as an Interim Vice 
Chancellor at City College of San Francisco.  Mr. Martin was an 
integral part of City College of San Francisco’s reaffirmation of 

accreditation for the full seven-year cycle.  Mr. Martin also engaged with state legislators, the 
San Francisco Mayor's Office, members of the Board of Supervisors, and faculty and classified 
labor partners to develop and implement a Promise Program called Free City for the fall 2017 
semester (Proposition W) and to extend and increase the college's parcel tax (Proposition B).       

Mr. Martin started his career in higher education with a regional public accounting firm, 
providing operational, financial, and compliance consulting services to numerous community 
colleges throughout California.  Mr. Martin earned a master’s degree in business administration 
from California State University, East Bay, and a bachelor’s degree in accounting from 
California State University, San Bernardino. Mr. Martin is currently completing his doctorate in 
higher education leadership at Drexel University and plans to conclude his program this spring. 
Mr. Martin is also a California certified public accountant and certified fraud examiner. 

Mr. Martin is originally from Folsom, California, but now calls Monterey, California, home.  Mr. 
Martin enjoys running and cycling on the local recreational trails as well as supporting local high 
school events and athletic competitions.  In the winter of 2019, Mr. Martin competed in an 
Ironman triathlon race and looks forward to competing again soon, health guidance permitting.         


